Government of India
Ministry of Mines, New Delhi
No.11[11]2008-M.I   the 12th January, 2012
                

 
 To
 
          The Director General
          Geological Survey of India
          27, J. L. Nehru Road
          Kolkata- 700 016.
 
Sub :  Clearance for holding the 10th International Kimberlite Conference at Bangalore from 6th to 11th February 2012.
 
Sir,
 
          I am directed to convey the ‘clearance’ of Ministry of Mines, Government of India [Nodal Ministry] for holding the 10th International Kimberlite Conference at Bangalore, India from 6th to 11th February 2012, which is required by the Indian Embassies / High Commissions in foreign countries to issue necessary clearance and visas to the foreign delegates who will be attending the aforesaid subject Conference at Bangalore, India from 6th to 11th February, 2012. 
 
          
Yours faithfully,
 
Sd/-
( Dr. H.S.M. Prakash )
Director(Tech.)
 
Copy also to Shri R.H. Sawkar, Convener, Geological Society of India, P.B. No.1922, Govipuram, P.O. Bangalore -560019 with reference to your letter No. Nil dated 7th December, 2011.
